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Houston Lighting and Power Company 5 g C<j
ATTN: Mr. G. W. Oprea, Jr. R E

I #*Executive Vice President
Post Office Box 1700
Houston, Texas 77001

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter (ST-HL-AE-513) of August 15, 1980, which trans-
mitted documentation pertaining to the STP Concrete Verification Program
in response to Item No. 3b of the NRC Order to Show Cause dated April 30,
1980. We will review this documentation and implementation of corrective
actions during future inspections.

Sincerely,
,
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p W. C. Seidle, Chief

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch
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